
Senior Citizens Services Coordinating Council Meeting 4/18/2024 

Attendance sheet is separate from minutes- Chris Genzler has attendance sheet. 

Networking from 11:30 AM to 12:05PM 

Meeting started at 12:05PM by Chris Genzler, President.  

Chris made announcements gave overview of SCSCC. Introduced the board. Membership 
update- we have 75 members. He thanked everyone who has invited a guest and for spreading 
the word about the group. Bylaws are being updated, will have another board meeting soon.  

Treasurer’s report:  Started at $3,814.16. Please pay your dues, they are payable by check or 
PayPal. Rick Sabatino motioned to approve and Barbara Travis second it. Unanimous approval 
by the group.  

Secretary’s minutes from the March meeting, Tom Dacy motioned to approve and Erin Dynek 
second it. Unanimous approval by the group.  

 May meeting will be hosted by The Sheridan. This will be our 46th anniversary party. We will be 
doing speed networking.  

June meeting will be held at UPC Seguin- we need a speaker and food sponsor.  

Meeting hosted by The Nineteenth Century Charitable Association, Ray Ward, explained the 
history and services provided by the organization.   

Thanks to Vicky Rehill for being our speaker liaison. Vicky introduced Mary Helen Ekstam and 
Mary Helen presented on Music and The Brain. 

The group introduced themselves and shared their services. Business cards were passed.  

Meeting adjourned at 1:17 PM.  

Respectfully submitted by Jeanette Guzman 

 


